From: D M

Sent: 18 December 2017 12:17
To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: EHE

Thanks, A

That's fine for me, In the diary

best wishes and happy christmas

D
D M
From: B A

Sent: Monday, December 18,2017 11:42 AM
To:

Subject: EHE

Hi Everyone



Lord Soley has asked D to co-ordinate the next meeting to discuss in particular amendments to the Bill in order
that it works in practice. Lord Soley is also very keen to have case studies. The exact agenda can be determined
over the Christmas holidays and early January but the date for your diaries is

Tuesday 23 January 2018 at 12.00 noon at the Houses of Parliament

Please can you confirm your attendance and if you know of any other interested parties please me know. The total
number of people who can attend is approximately the same as previously, around twenty. Please can you get back
to me either way by Thursday 21 December.

Have a good Christmas.

Thanks



